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Weekly news – Friday 22nd January  

 

THIS HALF TERM WE HAVE BEEN THINKING ABOUT PEACE AND PATIENCE.  
Be still before the Lord and wait patiently for Him.   

Psalm 37:7a 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
Dear parents and carers, 
Do have a look at some 

of the work happening at 
home and in school.   

 

Mrs Ajayi 
 

     
 
       
 

 
        
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Turner Class have been reading The Gingerbread Man this week. They have 
been making their own gingerbread people at home and in school using 
different materials. Here are some pictures of their creations. 
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This week the Nursery and Reception bubble in school, have had lots of fun 
being scientists. They made a volcano out of salt dough, which was painted. 
They added bicarbonate of soda, food colouring and vinegar. The children 
made predictions about what might happen. One child said, "It will bubble." 
He was right, the lava erupted from the volcano! 

 

 
 

Reception pupils went on a phonics hunt at home and in school to find lots of 
things that begun with the d sound. 
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Pupils in Stephens and Siderman classes, have been busy making leaflets on 
how we can look after our world. Below is some of the lovely work done at 
home and in school.
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Pupils in Ipgrave class have been making biscuits and uploading pictures of 
their work.  They collected ingredients, followed a recipe and measured the 
ingredients.  They all had fun making the biscuits.   
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Sanders Class have been learning more about The Stone Ages. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Pupil comment - I used crayons and 
did wall rubbings for the 
background. I then drew around my 
hands and tried to make it look like 
spray paint around my hand like the 
cave paintings I saw online. Then I 
used a tea bag to make it look old. I 
used yellow and brown because 
they are the colours that Stone Age 
people used. 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
In Science, a great fossil was made. 
What creature do you think this is? 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

In Maths we have been learning about money. 
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The Year 3 and 4 bubble this week, have also been learning about the stone 
age.  
 
Did you know that the early humans of the Stone Age were the first people to 
ever make clothes? Well, we do! We have been working hard at writing 
fantastic non-chronological reports about the Stone Age this week, including 
all the key features and fantastic facts!  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
We have also been discovering what everyday life was like in the Stone Age, 
and have written brilliant diary entries, in role of a Stone Age child! We quickly 
realised that a child's normal day during the Stone Age is extremely different 
to our days now! 
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In Elliott Class, for PSHE, the children wrote poems about happiness. Here are a 
few examples to share. While Miss Modessa thoroughly enjoyed reading the 
poems, she sadly was unable to share them all. J 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Well done to those children who have logged onto our new learning 
platform - Satchel One. GREAT JOB!  Can I encourage those who haven't tried 
it yet to give it a try, there's lots to enjoy! Miss King 
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Year 5 have been learning about the Victorians, see a fantastic poster made 
by a pupil showing all her research about the Victorians. 

 

 
 

                        
 

Above are some examples of Word Art created by Gregory Class inspired by 
the topic 'People on the Edge'.
 


